
 
 

 

 

3 December 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Year 11 Parent Consultation Letter 

  

Your daughter has been given information about the Year 11 Parent Consultation, which is 

on Tuesday 17th December, and should bring it home today.  A copy of the information is 

also attached.  

  

Please complete the reply slip, which your daughter must return to her Form Teacher, by 

Tuesday 10th December at the latest. 

  

Mr R Spence 

Head of Middle School 

 


